

MINUTES OF A PARISH ASSEMBLY HELD AT ST MARY'S PARISH HALL On WEDNESDAY12TH FEBRUARY AT 8.30PM

An Assembly of the Principals and Electors of the Parish of St Mary was held at St Mary's Parish Hall on Wednesday 12th February 2020 at 8.30pm to conduct the following business:

- Receive and if approved, adopt the Minutes of the Parish Assembly held on Thursday 5th December 2019.
- 2. To elect a Constable's Officer for a three year term of office

The Connétable, John Le Bailly, opened the meeting by welcoming all.

Apologies were received from David Munns and Jim Drew.

The meeting was attended by 20 people who were eligible to vote.

The Parish Secretary read the convening notice to the Assembly.

- The Minutes of the previous Assembly of the Principals and Electors of the Parish of St Mary held on 5th December 2019 were adopted and signed following a proposition by Christian Le Cornu and seconded by Deputy David Johnson.
- 2. The Connétable advised the Assembly that he had received a nomination for a vacant post of Constable's Officer. The nomination was received from Mark Evans for Sallie Jane Redman. Mark advised the Assembly that Sallie had shown a keen interest in joining the Honorary Police Service and it would be good to have some new blood in the team. The nomination was seconded by John Alcock. A vote was requested by a show of hands. The result was unanimously agreed. As no further nominations were received the Connétable congratulated Sallie and declared her duly elected as Constable's Officer. The Connétable warned Sallie to appear before the Royal Court on Friday 14th February 2020 at 10am to be sworn in.

The Connétable declared the meeting closed at 8.35pm.

Signed:

Connétable John Le Bailly

Date:

73-07-2020